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Comments: 
Please do not allow a disturbance from big business to ruin the sacred and special BWCAW, Lake Superior, 
and the St. Louis River.  We need these important bodies of water for wildlife, peaceful recreation, jobs, and the 
economy.  Minnesota is the land of water and we need to preserve it.  Where would we be without our beautiful 
lakes, streams, and precious Boundary Waters?  A land of mosquitos, humidity and frigid cold I fear.  A few 
years of business is not worth multiple lifetimes of damage to a sustainable and important resource that so 
many are already relying on to make a living as well as for for their wellbeing. We absolutely must protect our 
natural resources and beauty at all costs. Please do not allow this proposition to go through.  
Thank you.  
 


